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News to You  

January 2017 

You have BRAINS in your head.  

You have FEET in your shoes.  

You can STEER yourself any  

direction you CHOOSE. 

-Dr.Seuss 

Dates To Remember:Dates To Remember: 

Papa John’s Day  January 11 

Spirit Stick Sales  January 12 

Spirit Stick Sales  January 19 

Partnering With Parents January 26 

Great Skate Night  January 26 

Book Fair   February 2-7 

Spirit Sticks   February 2 

STEM Night   February 2 

Freddie’s Fundraiser February 2 

Raffle Tickets Go Home February 3 

Winter Party 1-3  February 10 

JJaannuuaarr yy  

HAPPY NEW YEAR!HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

~  Word from the Board  ~ 
 

Dear PSE Families, 

Happy 2017! I hope everyone enjoyed the time 
with their family and friends. As PTO settles 
into a new year it is with sadness that I let our 
PSE families know that our Vice President Erica 
Lehmann has resigned from her position on the 
board. Her years are appreciated and she will 
be missed. 

 

In other PTO news...we are looking to adopt a 
program to help provide meals for school age 
children on weekends who would otherwise not 
have meals. Anyone who is interested in this or 
wants to learn more should join us on January 
23, 2017 at 2:00 pm at PSE for a meeting.  

 

We look forward to a GREAT new year with 
plenty of fun events planned by PTO. You can 
always find information about upcoming events 
through our webpage at PSEPTO.org or you 
can also find us on facebook/psepto. 

  
Tonya Steinmeyer 

PTO President  
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You can SPIRIT in RED,  you can SPIRIT in BLUE,  

just show your SPIRIT with a stick or two! 



                          Join us for a day of scrapbooking at the Spring Crop!  

       See details and registration form on page 6! 

 

Announcements 

& Events 

We had a GREAT turnout with 138 skaters on Great Skate Night!  
THANK YOU for attending and helping us earn $276 for PSE!     

A special THANKS to PSE staff members who joined in on the fun too! 
Mrs. Steele  Mrs. Brown  Mrs. Quirke 

Join us at the next Great Skate Party on January 26th! 

 

 Congratulations to the 2nd 

Quarter  winners of the PTO 

Teacher Incentive Program! 

Mrs. Arbogast-Counselor 

Ms. Brown-2nd Grade 

*winners are drawn  quarterly 

WINNERS 

SAVE THE DATE! SAVE THE DATE!  



 

This year’s theme is HAPPY CAMPER BOOK FAIR: S’MORE FUN WITH BOOKS! There 
are so many fun titles available. We hope to make this year’s fair fun and exciting for every-
one! Please join us to support Progress South and put new books into every classroom.  

 

Again, students can make a Wish List during the day at  their usual Library time and then 
share with their parents. The days we are open in the Library, we will have ONLY books. But 
come back on February 7th in the gym when we will have everything Scholastic has to offer. 

Look for a flier to come home with your student! We look forward to seeing you at this fun 
family event! 

Mark your calendars for the following dates: 

February 2 3:30 - 7 p.m.  Library 

February 3 3:30 - 7 p.m.  Library 

February 6  3:30 - 7 p.m.  Library 

February 7 3:30 - 8 p.m.  Cafeteria/Large Gym 

LOOK FOR A FLIER TO 
COME HOME SOON! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th: Sydney Burke 

178 students participated in the Pizza Picnic for selling 5 items or more from the Fall Fundraiser.     
Congratulations to the following students for selling the most in their grade level! 

        Kindergarten - Jackson Veenstra 

        1st Grade -  Madden Stegall 

        2nd Grade - Kameryn Freeman 

        3rd  Grade - Henry Banes 

        4th grade - Kaylee Dunn 

        5th Grade - Sydney Burke 

FALL FUNDRAISER PIZZA PICNIC  

TOP SELLER 

Sydney  

Burke 



      FUN RUN  

REGISTRATION OPEN 

www.psepto.org 
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Thank you for coming to Pancakes 

With Santa! It was a delicious and  

successful event. We had a total of 

412 pancake eaters! Special thanks to 

PSE staff for joining us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the date for December 1st, 2017! 

Volunteers play a key role at PSE. Parents, grandparents & 

former students assist in classrooms, help monitor lunch & 

recess at PTO events and other school activities, as well as 

contribute donations when requested. As a member of PTO 

your email will be added to our volunteer list.  

 

Parents can show school SPIRIT too! 

 

Ms. Byrnes     Mrs. Hendrix     

Mrs. Steele   Ms. Carter    

Mr. Entwistle     Mr. Taylor        

Mrs. Arbogast            Mrs. Bates  

Mrs. Cassel           Ms. Brueggeman 

12th Annual  

PSE Family Fun Run 

5K / 1 Mile  

Saturday April 8, 2017 

8am 5K / 9am 1 Mile 

Online registration is now open ! 

www.brrm.com/pse2017  

All proceeds benefit the 

 PSE Special Ed Dept. 

SEE SPONSOR  INFORMATION ON 

PAGE  7 
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Collection Dates 

We raised $29.63 

through Amazon 

RESTAURANT   

 FUNDRAISERS 

 
  

 

Januarty 19 
February 16 

March 9 

Hats off to YOU 

For ALL you do 

PTO THANKS YOU! 

We raised $69.18  

through E-Scrip 

 

    FundraisingFundraising  

 

Papa John’s Day    

January 11 

Freddie’s  

 (Mid Rivers Location) 

February  2 

 



Upcoming Collection Date:   January  19 

Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 
Congratulations to the classes that collected the most Box Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box 
Tops collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box 
Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must 
throw them away. Keep working for that pizza party!  

 

 



 


